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Spanish and psychology instructional materials open house 
View materials being considered Tuesday, March 20, 3 to 7 p.m. at the Community 
Resource Center 
 

This year, teachers are evaluating 
instructional materials for Spanish language 
and psychology classes. Teams of teachers 
are reviewing how well these materials 
support teaching and learning state 
standards, 21st century skills and course 
objectives and content. 
 
Now the teams want to know what you 
think of the materials.  
On Tuesday, March 20, at the Community 
Resource Center (3900 Broadway, Everett), 

from 3-7 p.m., students, families, staff, and community 
members are invited to explore these materials and 
leave written comments about them. The adoption teams 
will review all feedback as part of the instructional 
materials review process. 
  
“We are excited to share the materials we are reviewing. 
We get valuable perspectives from the open house 
sessions, and it’s always a pleasure to share with others 
the options students have today to learn, including the 
digital and online resources,” said Georgia Lindquist, 
who oversees humanities and literacy curriculum in the 
district.   
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For more information: 
Leanna Albrecht, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Dr. Peter Scott, Associate Superintendent, 425-385-4050 
Georgia Lindquist, Director, Humanities and Secondary Literacy, 425-385-4064 

 
 

http://www.everettsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=4870&ViewID=503a3e79-9340-40fd-8d85-f3b476c2baf0&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=329&PageID=4650
http://www.everettsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=4870&ViewID=503a3e79-9340-40fd-8d85-f3b476c2baf0&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=329&PageID=4650
mailto:lalbrecht@everettsd.org
mailto:pscott@everettsd.org?subject=Instructional%20Materials%20Adoption
mailto:glindquist@everettsd.org?subject=Open%20Houses

